
Results from the Survey in regard to Parking at Moonshill 
 
The questions asked were 
 

A. Do Nothing, there are no major issues parking in the area 
B. Put up a small fence around the green to prevent parking and mark out the area 

that children like to play giving it a more of a protected feel 
C. Use planting e.g., small fruit trees / bulbs / flowers beds. 

 
Replies and Comments 
 
Option A – 5 
 
Option B – 6 
 
Option C – 10 
 
The majority of replies were a combination of both B & C 
 
Comments 
 
“I don’t feel there is a major issue with parking, it is very rare I see someone parked there” 
 
“It is such an eyesore when the ground is churned up and vehicles are parked on it” 
 
“Request for a face-to-face meeting as there are bigger issues such as the limited parking 
and residents have more cars than parking spaces, the green is big enough to allow for 
the odd vehicle to be parked near the big trees at the end, what can residents in the local 
area do when there is limited parking in the village.  If option B or C was put in place this 
would only cause further tensions” 
 
” Constantly frustrated with other residents, most of whom do on live on Moonshill Road 
parking on the green.  Would to see option C but think a small fence would also need to 
be erected as those parking on the green did not seem to worry about the spring flowers 
blooming when they drove over them.” 
 
“The letter was music to my ears so the option of either fencing off or planting and fencing 
would make the area a lot more attractive.  I’d also offer any assistance in planting or 
preparing the area.” 
 
“I think it is unnecessary (and lazy) that people park on the children’s / community’s public 
area and should be discouraged from doing so.  There are driveways opposite generally 
used as dumpling grounds or otherwise or plenty of space along Moonshill Road, a (very) 
short distance away.  I would like to see more planting to encourage wildlife as so many 
hedges seem to be disappearing in favour of low maintenance wooden fences.” 
 
“It would be lovely to have a small fence for the children as some cars do come around 
the corner a bit fast and a few fruit trees / flower beds for attractiveness and would also 
give fruit for the children / locals to pick.  It will also teach children how fruit is grown.” 
 
“I would like to see a sturdy fence surrounding the whole area of moonshill green to deter 
more damage being caused, perhaps some more trees / shrubs which in turn would 
improve the environment and overall look of the green.” 

 


